
 Requests from Kikugawa City 
to Parents and Guardians 

♦The number of newly infected people in Kikugawa City ♦ 
89 people from April 2020 to July 2021 

 
 
  Sharp increase to 195 people in a month of August 2021!! 

  (32.5 times since April 2021) 
 

The number of infected children and younger generations 
has increased . 
 

♦ Our "Five Requests" that Everyone Can Do♦ 
①Use non-woven masks* regularly, stay away 2 meters from people,  

    and provide thorough ventilation. 

②Do not have dinner or barbecue with a large number of people. 

③Do not carry out unnecessary and sudden travel and visits. 

④Get vaccinated to prevent infection and serious illness. 

⑤Even those who have been vaccinated should take thorough measures   

    to prevent infection. 
  * This is not a request to force small children to wear masks. 

"The only way to overcome this crisis is your "commitment and 
action."  Thank you all for your cooperation. 

Click here for municipal 
vaccine information  Click here for information 

on people infected in the city 

 

 

 
 

Issued on R3.9.2  

 A state of emergency against New Coronavirus infection has been declared in Shizuoka Prefecture. 
Do not leave home as much as possible now to protect the lives of yourself and your family. 
Please continue with self-lockdown (self-blockade). 

Kikugawa City Gakko Kyoiku-Ka (0537-73-1113) Kikugawa City Kodomo Seisaku-Ka (0537-37-1131) 



Be careful of the following to 

avoid getting sick in COVID-19

Shizuoka Prefecture West 
Health Center

Don't eat while talking to 

people

Don't get together with many 
people like parties or 

barbecues

Do not use a single cup or 

chopstick with everyone

Do not touch other people's 
bodies easily

Please wear a mask and 
open the window even

in the car

Please wear a mask inside 
the house or at work

W ash your 
hands

Let's have a
mask

Let's 
ventilate

Let's spend 
time at home


